
 BUCKLAND CULTURAL COUNCIL 
 MEETING MINUTES 

 Buckland Town Hall and via Zoom 
 January 4, 2022 from 6:00 - 7:30 PM 

 Laura Cunningham, Co-Chair and Secretary opened the meeting. 

 All members except Sarah Neelon were present at the meeting. 

 The Council voted to approve a single extension request for a FY21 grant. 

 Laura Cunningham presented a reconsideration request from a denied applicant for a FY22 
 grant. The Council determined that the additional information provided by the applicant was not 
 sufficient to overturn the previous decision and again voted to deny the application. 

 The Council reviewed all 25 approved applications for FY22 grants and voted on grant amounts 
 for each. The $5,532 in available funds was fully distributed between the applicants. The 
 amounts will be submitted into the MCC website by Laura Cunningham, Co-chair. 

 Jim Bonham, Co-chair, requested a member take over management of the Buckland Cultural 
 Council Facebook page. Brook Batteau volunteered to manage the page. 

 Jim Bonham requested that members consider if they would like to take Chair, Treasurer, or 
 Secretary roles in the future. He stated those who take these roles should begin shadowing the 
 current members beginning in the next funding cycle. 

 The meeting was adjourned. 


